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2023 Fall Classic

Due to ongoing course renovations, the Fall Classic will not be held in 2023.

The Club is improving its’ amenities with new teeing grounds throughout the
course and new irrigation.

The Club remains open for play this fall, but will have temporary tees in place as
well as limited hole closures during the duration project.

We look forward to hosting you again in 2024!



